LLOYDMINSTER

LIBRARY

November 26, 2021

Mayor Gerald Aalbers

City of Lloydminster

4420 50" Avenue
Lloydminster, AB T9V 0W2

Dear Mayor Aalbers:

Following discussion, the Library Board forwards to you a request for Sarah Sklapsky be granted one
additional three-year term to the City of Lloydminster Library Board ending December 2024.

Sarah Sklapsky

Should you require any addition information, please contact Kristine Knourek (Board Chair) or myself
at your convenience.

Yours truly,

Michele Duczek
Secretary to the Board
Lloydminster Public Library
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